
 
  

THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL 
 

THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (U4887 KYLEAKIN (LINK ROAD) AND U4885 
KYLEAKIN (W. SIDE KING’S ARMS)), KYLEAKIN (ONE WAY), TRAFFIC 

REGULATION ORDER 2022 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council on the 3rd March 2023   
made, in terms of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the above Order which will 
come into operation on 13th March 2023. 
  
The Order was previously advertised by Notice in the West Highland Free Press on 
the 22nd December 2022 and the effect of the Order is as described in that Notice.  
 
A copy of the proposed Order, together with a copy of the relevant plan and the 

Authority’s Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the Order, can be inspected 

at the Kyle (Lochalsh) Service Point, Main Street, Kyle, IV40 8AB from 09.03.23 to 

24.04.23 during opening hours, 9:30am to 12:30pm Monday to Friday.  Documents 

may also be found at https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and selecting “Road 

Safety Consultations” or by emailing road.safety@highland.gov.uk.   

Any person wishing to question the validity of the Order or of any of its provisions on 
the grounds that it is not within the powers of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, 
or that a requirement of that Act or of any relevant regulations made thereunder has 
not been complied with may, within six weeks from the date on which the Order was 
made, make application for the purpose to the Court of Session. 
 
Ian Graham, Road Safety Officer, Highland Council Glenurquhart Road Inverness 

IV3 5NX          

9th March 2023 
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